
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Region Province 

8-9 March Highlands Banz – Jiwaka- Done  

30 -31 March Mamose Wewak – ESP-Upcoming 

5-6 April  New Guinea Islands  Kimbe – WNB-Pending 

3-4 May Southern  Abau – Central-  Pending
 

REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT FORUMS 
2017 

THEME: “Quality Leadership and Community Oversight for Improved Governance.” 

Participation is FREE 
For registration and further information on the Mamose Forum please contact the CIMC Secretariat: 

Dunika Ula on Phone: 321 1714 Fax: 321 1718 Email: Dunika.Ula@cimcpng.org 

ON AGAIN!!! 

The Regional Development Forums are organised annually by the CIMC Secretariat under the Chairmanship 
of the Minister for National Planning and Monitoring, Hon. Charles Abel. 
 
The CIMC is a broad based consultative mechanism that facilitates ongoing dialogue between government, 
private sector and civil society to discuss pressing development issues with a view to directly influence public 
policy development & implementation. 
 
The CIMC maintains its functions through various consultative processes including the staging of annual 
Development Forums in order to gauge views of the community at large.  
 
Envisioning the need for Quality Leadership, the theme for this year was chosen to allow informative 
reflections on experiences, and generate discussions around leadership and community oversight to provide the 
basis improved governance on the use of public resources. 
 
The theme provides an opportunity for the public to be made aware of the potential of community oversight to 
ensure resources are used for the intended purposes. Such discussions promote and enhance community 
participation, capturing a multi sectoral approach which is crucial to achieve broad based and inclusive 
development outcomes.  
 
Key outcomes of the Regional Development Forums will be compiled by the CIMC Secretariat as a National 
Executive Council (NEC) submission. This will then be presented to the NEC by the CIMC Council Chairman 
and Minister for National Planning and Monitoring, Hon Charles Abel for its endorsement.  
 


